
In the event of a Site Emergency

• A site emergency is an incident which may be a release of a radioactive material 

on site, or a security incident and the safest action is to shelter indoors.

• If you are outside, then on hearing the klaxon sound enter the nearest occupied 

building. Here you should report to the building Emergency Marshal and remain 

indoors until the all-clear is sounded.

• If you are inside a building. You should ensure all doors and windows are closed 

and shut down ventilation systems if it is safe to do so.

• Do not open doors or windows to listen to the external public address system.

• Remain indoors until the all-clear is sounded .

• If you are entering site when the klaxon is sounded you will be instructed by the 

Patrol Service at the main gate on what to do.

• If you are in the process of leaving site as the Klaxon sounds, you may continue to 

do so – the Patrol Service will guide you at the gate.



In the event of a Site Emergency

The following information is important for you to remember:

• You will be accompanied at all times during your visit on site, but it is important for you to be aware 

of the processes

• The klaxon is tested on a regular basis.

• Emergency preparedness exercises are also held to make sure people take the right action. The 

Patrol Service and Exercise Directing Staff do drive and walk around the site to ensure compliance 

of site occupants to get safely indoors and shelter. UKAEA will never hold a “no-notice” exercise, 

therefore should the site klaxon sound please assume it is real and not a drill, unless advised by 

UKAEA. 


